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aqttar* and honorabi* hualna%a having

aacv^l an anormoua trade. Ilaaldea their

raiall, ordar and forwartllnK bualnaan at

Aahoroft (h* Krni eondurt* a lante Raneral
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out 00 aoeonnt of tha Inrraaaliia preaiiire of

bualnaaaln Aahrroftand adJaecntdlatrirK. Mr.

Ilarvay'* family la at praaanl raaldlnft at Knder

by, whil* Mr. Ballay keep* hia family rrol

dano* in Aahcroft.

• AIIIIXMi MAIL rAlli.lTIICi).

That which, parhapa. attract* th* Tialtor

whIl* riding throuRh thia diatrlcl mora than

anythlnu elaa In particular !• tb* apiandid mall

prUllad** enjoyed by the aattlara in thia

aparaaly peopl*d dialrlet alonii tha main aiafie

rout*. It I* not tb* numbar of tb* malla, (or
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tru* th* atafie aervlce north of Clinton la only

weekly, hut the r««ularlty of the aervlce and
the paina taken to ac-romniodat* thoae who
live along the way. The people'e papera and
latter* are Ifft at every tiian'a door in a amall

lioi built for the purpoae. and the rancher and
miner la aaved the trouble and ripenae of

riding parhapa a great many nillea to

hia ocaraat poatolll<«. Thia entalla not

a lltll* trouble to th* alag* driv^ira,

particularly on a celd or atormy day
whan th* horaa* are r*ail**a and Ih* roada lia<l

and daya abort, atlll tha company rr<iulrra li>

drlvera to do thia. and all atagri ara rf<iulrrd

to mak* tbair run regardlaaa of wind vt

waathar. Tb* quantity of mall matter ovrr

thia route baa been ateadlly incrvaniog of late,

and tbar* ar* ealla for l>raDcb •arTire* from
newly op*n*d mining fldda and aerlrnliural

aecllona. which wMl douutlaaa lie granted In

the not diatant future.

The inhaldtanta of Barkaivllle aiti Tirinliy,

too, are demanding a bi weekly aervlce un th*

ground* that th«lr rich aectloti of rouuti/
rightly deaarvea It. and mat It would do much
In aaaiallng further d*r*lopmenta. Tbiala vary

trn*. a* Imalnaaa men inreailns capital want
to be In cloaer touch with their buiinoa thau
by nieana of a mall which take* one week In

each direction. Hut of conra* Ibla la a Govern
mant matter, and aa a ml* Uovemmenta are
alow to move In auch caa**, but a deaf ear will

not b* tum*d much iong*r in thia line, aa the
new phaa* of developsssnt C'arlliuo ia now
aodargolog will cauaa h*r to apeak In a loud
vole*.

aXl'KN«lVI: -nt DI'KIIVTK.

Whan atapping Into the alag* depot at Aah-
croft paaaaogara who bar* aiwaj* travellad on

traina are aomatim** aurprlaad that they ar*
not allowed lo carry the aame <iuantity of

liaggagp free a* they get on the traina

-

a one hundred and lllty pound aaraioga.

for inatanca fre* with *ach paaaenger tickei.

Whan thay Iwcom* iMttar pouted, however,
I hey Isarn that a atagr (a not aa roomy aa a
paaaenger train ami they realiie that the com-
pany doe* all It can for the money rtielvad. It

take* eiperlenc*, *n*rKy and abillly to rfn a
atage, eipreaa and mall route through a coon.
try Ilk* the ('«rih<j district, where the diet-

ance* are ao great and population ao thinly

Hcattered. For inatance it r*quir*a one hun
dred horaea to operate th* liritlah Columbia
Ripreaa Co.'a buainaa* and alghtv dollara per

ton la no uncommon price for hay In th*

llarkervllle aecliim with grain accordingly.

Then the driver* and hoatlera receive large

wagea and the wear and tear of hamea* and
running gear la no amall Item. One of the

*mallu*t Item* of eipendltnre, the driver*'

me kla, alone coal the company two tbouaand
dollar* annually.

A » i:l.l. MANAI^KII (DMI'ANT.

Thi' prealdeni and manager of the Rrltlah

Columlila Kiprra* Co. Ltd., la Mr, Stephen
Titit(li*y who, although not by any mean* an
ril'l man, I* a veleran In hi* baalneaa and
ploiieer of the province. Mr, Tlngley, who ia a

native of Weatinorland county, N, H., cronaed

the iathmu* In the year 1860, and after mining
a abort time In California Joined the multitud*
for the n*wly dincovered Cariboo gold Held*.

The founder of thia farooo* atage and eipreaa

iHMlneaa waa the late I'rancl* Barnard, M. I'.,

who carried the maila to Cariboo from Yale
aling the Fraaer before th* atage road waa
built. Mr. Tlngley entered the employ of Mr.

Uamaid In irJA and the following year the late

Jauiea Hamilton of Woodalock. N. B.. too,

•ntered the aervlce. Afterward Meatr*. Ting
ley and Hamilton were taken In aa partnera

with Mr. Barnard, theae gentlemen being the

principal abareholdera when the company waa
Inrorporatetl. After the death of Mr. Hamil-
ton and Mr. Barnard. Mr. Tlngley waa for

aeveral year* aaaociated with the original pro-

moter'* aon, Mr. Frank Barnard, at preaant

M.P. for Cariboo, but eichanged Intereata In

\'lctoria with Mr, Barnard for bla holding* Ui

the Kipraaa Company, and ao baeam* the

expert accountant, and although warmly d*
votad to hi* company'* buainea* take* a k*«n
Intcraat In th* dev*lopm*nt of th* eurroundlng
country. i'*w inatitutlona ara doing nior* (or

th* general welfar* of Britlah Columbia than
thl* wid* awake eiprea* company, for b*«ld*a
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fnrnlahlng niaan* of travel th* money mad* I*

pretty well divided among the aettlera of the
Carll>oo dUtrlct In the pnrcba** of ituppllaa,

rfae company baa carried th* mail* to Cari-

boo, with a month'* exception, ainee 1B63 to

the preaent day, and have gircQ ever ' aatla-

faction both to the public and poatal dapart-

ni*nt. They have In those year* carried

enormooa •(Oantitie* of gold aad traaaur*, and
notwithatanding aome atage robberlea and
other loaaea, ahlppcra have never aolTerwl.

All atagea in which treaanre la tranaported

from the mlnea are accompanied by an armed
guard armed with heavy revolvera and a Win-
cheater, and the gold 1* packed In an Iron box
with combination lock and liolted to the atage,

and an open I.loyd*' policy la carried. There
were two hold up* thl* year, but in each caae
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